

September 29, 2016

Homayoun N. Sasson, MD Sasson Plastic Surgery 1000 Northern Blvd, Ste 370 Great Neck, NY 11021

Dear Dr. Sasson:

Congratulations on being named one of Castle Connolly's Top Doctors for 2016!

On behalf of administration and your colleagues at St. Joseph Hospital, please accept our sincere congratulations in receiving this impressive recognition. Your hard work and strong commitment to medicine has not gone unnoticed. Thank you for your tireless efforts to make a positive difference in the lives of our patients and your continued dedication to St. Joseph Hospital.

Sincerely,

Ron Steimel

Executive Vice President

Chief Administrative Officer

Howard Sussman, MD

Vice President, Medical Affairs

Chief Medical Officer